
Understanding the Transition  
Comparison Chart 

 

K­12                 College 

 

 The student must have an 
assessment already in 
possession and disclose to the 
college 

 

 The college student may 
apply for accommodations 
(eligibility).  

 

 Parents cannot receive 
information about their 
children (FERPA) 

 

 Students must initiate 
communication with 
instructors 

 

 College students should 
already be familiar with 
technology 

 The school must seek out the 
student and assess a student’s 
learning difficulties and 
determine diagnosis  

 

 Once diagnosed, the students 
must receive services 
(entitlement) 

 

 Parents can receive 
information about their 
children 

 

 Parents can initiate 
communication with teachers 

 
 

 Students receive assistance 
with technology 


